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Steven Liang

From: Lucas, 
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 1:06 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates
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TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board 
C/O: Steven Liang 
1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor 
Philadelphia, PA 19102 
 
Due to the Pandemic, we have all taken a loss, some like myself were able to continue to pay bills and others were not. 
There were others that could have used their stimulus to play catch up on their bill. I do not feel all of us should be 
penalized for a pandemic we had no control over nor did we have any control over those who chose to or not to pay their 
bill.   




